
 

  

 

 
Notice of construction: Major Mackenzie Drive from Jane Street to Keele Street 
 
Effective Thursday, Nov. 17, 2022  
 
York Region crews will be undertaking improvements to Major Mackenzie Drive from Jane Street 
to Keele Street from November 2022 to late 2023. These improvements include: 
 

• resurfacing Major Mackenzie Drive from Jane Street to McNaughton Road/Avro Road.  
• widening and reconstructing Major Mackenzie Drive from east of McNaughton Road/Avro 

Road to Keele Street. 
• installing a new centre turning lane from east of McNaughton Road/Avro Road to Keele 

Street. 
• installing a new eastbound right turn lane at Keele Street. 
• upgrading all intersections to meet Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act 

standards.  
• installing a new watermain on Keele Street. 
• streetscaping features along Major Mackenzie Drive to align with City of Vaughan’s Maple 

Heritage District. 
• installing sidewalks and bicycle paths within the boulevards.  

 
This work will be completed in phases to minimize disruption. Temporary lane closures will be in 
place, and signage will be installed directing motorists to the available lanes. Work may be 
rescheduled due to weather conditions. More information can be found at 
york.ca/RoadConstruction.  
 

 
 

Thank you for your understanding.  
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call 
the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

https://www.york.ca/transportation/roads/road-construction-schedule

